

778 640 4656
info@valleyphysiotherapy.ca
valleyphysiotherapy.ca

Valley Physio is now offering weekly services in Hazelton, we will be based in the physiotherapy clinic in the Wrinch Memorial Hospital.

This is an open service, a doctors referral is helpful but not necessary to book an appointment.

Appointments can be made by phone or through our website.

Payment is required at the time of the appointment, a detailed receipt can be provided for insurance reimbursement and tax purposes.

We plan to be providing direct billing through WCB and ICBC in the near future.

Please feel free to reach out if you have questions

Thanks, Jared